
First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion Announcement 2024-2025 
 

Registration is open for First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion for the 

2024-25 school year.  Parents may register their child entering Grade 2 or older at 

the following link, which will also be posted to the church website.  The deadline 

for registration is Wednesday September 11.  Details of parent meetings and class 

dates will be sent out to those who register.  The registration fee of $50 per family 

and the child's baptismal certificate can be sealed in an envelope and handed to 

Fr. Norberto after weekend masses throughout the summer or brought to the first 

parent meeting.  Have a holy, safe and happy summer! 

 

Click here for the Google Form to register 

Or Scan the QR Code below 

 

 

https://forms.gle/SV4RAVYWw51dz4Fb6

